
INVERCARGILL LICENSING TRUST

Electing 6 Board Members

Suzanne PRENTICE

My principal place of residence is in the
INVERCARGILL LICENSING TRUST area.

The next three years will see some major changes
to the face of Invercargill.  These changes will
ultimately affect you, your family and the
organisations you belong to.  It's important for

our city to grow, be visionary and to keep moving forward, but
it's just as important, if not more so, to look after the people
living in it.
While I enjoy having input into the big decisions for the city, my
heart is with the smaller groups and organisations we are lucky
enough to have.  To see their events enjoy success or to
represent us in an event outside of Invercargill is hugely
important to me.
I have supported Invercargill all my life and I sincerely hope I can
continue to help people get their projects across the line in my
capacity as a Board Member of the ILT.


